
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

14th Street Closure 

14th Street West of the courthouse parking lot to the Broad Street intersection will be closed starting 

September 1, 2021 at 2:30 pm EST and will remain closed for several days. A detour and traffic control 

measures will be in place routing traffic around the construction. During this time, delays should be 

expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the 

Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 

 


